
Vote to Pass S.79 
June 23, 2021

June 23, 2021. Today, Public Policy and Advocacy Director Karen Horn wrote to Vermont’s

state senators urging them to vote to pass S.79, the rental housing bill.

Click the link below to read the letter.

Attachments

2021-06-23-s.79-rental-housing-health.pdf

https://www.vlct.org/news/vote-pass-s79
https://www.vlct.org/sites/default/files/uploads/2021-06-23-s.79-rental-housing-health.pdf

